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Freeport Indonesia and Freeport Indonesia Workers Union 
have Settled The Collective Labor Agreement Documents 

 
Jakarta – PT Freeport Indonesia (PTFI) and the  All Indonesia Chemical, Energy, and Mining 
Workers Union Unit (PUK SPKEP SPSI) PTFI have settled the 19th Collective Labor Agreement 
(CLA) for the period 2015-2017 on Tuesday (8/12) in Jakarta. 
 
Both parties have agreed on all substantial aspects regulated in CLA including the basic wages 
increment for the employees as well as industrial relations and employment provisions. 
 
"PTFI and the  PTFI Workers Union have agreed to maintain an open dialogue, as well as to 
work together to continue to provide a working environment that is the best interest of the 
employees and the Company. We express our highest appreciation to all PTFI’s workers and 
SPKEP PUK SPSI PTFI," said Maroef Sjamsoeddin, President Director of PTFI. 
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